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To the Committee Secretary,

I am writing in reference to the Migration and Maritime Powers Legislation Amendment (Resolving the
 Asylum Legacy Caseload) Bill 2014 that has been referred to the Legal and Constitutional Affairs Legislation
 Committee for inquiry and report.

I oppose the entire Bill, I think that it is a violation of Australia's human rights obligations and our obligation as
 a signature to the Refugee Convention.

I urge you to oppose this Bill on the basis of basic humanitarian concern and legality.

Kind Regards,

Colleen Considine
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